
Housing Advisory Committee 

Tuesday, May 3, 2022 10:30 am 

Nowak Room 

The meeting began at 10:35 and concluded at 11:35. 

In attendance: Lindsay Sonnett, David Sharples, Town Planner, and Nancy Belanger, Select 

Board Representative. 

 

Also in attendance: Darren Winham, Economic Development Director; Doug Eastman, Building 

Inspector; Sarah Wrightsman for NH Housing and Sarah Tatarczuk, Regional Planner at 

Rockingham Planning Commission.   

 

 

A work group took place for final planning for the housing roundtable on May 6, 2022 at the 

Exeter Town Hall. 

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

 

Lindsay Sonnett, Chair 

 


